

We invite you to join Great Plains SPCA's new **Furever Loyal** program, which honors those who have remembered us in their will or estate plans.

Whether you've already included us in your plans or are simply curious about how you can make a lasting impact, this event is for you!

Come enjoy light bites, beverages, and plenty of great discussions as we explore how you can help secure a brighter future for animals in need.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Date: Saturday, November 9th

Time: 11:00AM to 12:30PM

Location: 5428 Antioch Drive, Merriam, KS 66202

Special guest: Jessica Kimbrell - Kimbrell Estate Planning

RSVP: Kyle (events@greatplainsspca.org)





Dear Great Plains SPCA Supporter,

We are excited to invite you to become part of Great Plains SPCA's new Furever Loyal program, a special initiative that recognizes and honors the compassionate individuals who have included us in their will or estate plans. Planning for the future is one of the most meaningful ways you can ensure that the mission of saving, protecting, and caring for animals in need continues for years to come. By making a planned gift, you become part of a legacy that provides lasting support for the countless animals that rely on us for shelter, love, and care.

At Great Plains SPCA, every animal has a story—and a future that can be brighter thanks to the generosity of supporters like you. Remembering Great Plains SPCA in your will is not just a financial contribution; it is an act of kindness that allows your values and love for animals to live on. Your gift ensures that our lifesaving programs can continue to rescue, rehabilitate, and find homes for animals in need long into the future.

Whether you've already made the wonderful decision to include Great Plains SPCA in your estate plans or you're exploring ways to make a lasting impact, this event is an opportunity to learn more about how you can help secure a better tomorrow for the animals we care for. We invite you to join us for a meaningful discussion on how your generosity can make a world of difference, creating a legacy of compassion and care that will outlive us all.

Whether you've already included Great Plains SPCA in your plans or are simply curious about how you can make a lasting impact, this special event is for you!

We look forward to seeing you there! All the event details are on the other side of this letter.

Warm regards,

Hathaway Maranda
Vice President of Philanthropy and Engagement
Great Plains SPCA

